
March 31, 2025 

 

Dear Senators, 

I writing to you in opposition of Senate Bill 210. I oppose this attempt to 

eliminate vote-by-mail and do not want to be required to vote-in-person on 

Election Day. 

Our process of voting-by-mail here in Oregon has been quite successful. 

Thank you for listening. 

 

Elizabeth Hamler-Dupras 


